
Your Voice 
Matters 

Share your thoughts to help students 
in your community. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Minnesota Department of Education is looking for community members to 
participate in Community Review Committees to make sure statewide assessment 
materials are fair and represent all Minnesota students. 

 

Community Review Committees will review the Reading, 
Mathematics, Science, and Alternate Minnesota 
Comprehensive Assessments (MCAs) to make sure the test 
questions are equitable, culturally affirming, and reflect the 
rich diversity and experiences of Minnesota students. 

Community Review Committees meet virtually 1–3 days 
throughout the year. Participants will be paid an 
honorarium for participating and are eligible to receive a 
lunch reimbursement. 

Click here or scan 
the QR code to 

register! 

 
 
 

Questions? Email MDE.Panels@state.mn.us 

https://cvent.me/MQR7Bo
mailto:MDE.Testing@state.mn.us



